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PARKING & TRANSPORTATION SERVICES

EAST GARAGE CLOSURE

The main entrance for East Garage off Chester Avenue will be closed starting Sunday, March
1, through Thursday, March 5. This lane closure is a result of the second phase of the ongoing
construction project to upgrade the garage infrastructure. The garage will remain open during phase
two however; the access alley off Chester Ave. will be closed to all vehicle traffic.

To ENTER East Garage from March 1-5:

The garage will ONLY be accessible from the WEST BOUND lane on Euclid (right turn onto Julka
Drive). This access lane will be ONE WAY only while the main entrance is closed.

Exiting East Garage: All traffic will exit the garage onto the EAST BOUND lane of Chester Avenue.

Construction personnel will be working on the access gates and around the entry/exit lanes. Parking
requests that all patrons enter and exit the garage with extra caution during work periods.

We understand that this closure will affect many students and staff that utilize East garage and we
greatly appreciate your patience during phase two. Normal operations are expected to resume on
Friday, March 6.

Please direct questions regarding this closure to parking@csuohio.edu
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